SPECIAL EDITION PIRATE POST: Please Read

Hello Cast Parents,

Transparency and timely communication is a priority for Spartan Lyrical Society. Sara Metcalfe was just in communication with Principal Kelly, who is in a meeting of principals today. There has been a change in what we are able to accomplish today at rehearsal and going forward. Effective immediately, adults who are not school employees are not allowed inside the school. That means no directors, parent or high school volunteers, chaperones, etc will be allowed to enter the school; nobody but Mrs. Metcalfe. *Okay, please take a selfie of your stunned facial expression and send to me. We can post them on fb.*

The rationale has not been communicated to us. For today - Sara will conduct a music rehearsal for the cast and dismiss at 6 pm out the front door as planned. We will have another communication about Saturday's rehearsal and the way ahead tomorrow. Thank you so much for your patience during this rapidly changing situation. Please stay healthy - I believe the schools are trying to do what's best for the students and the community at large. What an excellent takeaway for our impressionable students and young citizens!

Elysia and David have been notified and are standing by. As you can imagine, their big giant hearts are breaking for us all ;-(

We are Pirate Strong, Kelly